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Monday 5th December 2016 
 
 
Congratulations! You have successfully completed all the home learning and morning work tasks, and as 
promised your reward will be an afternoon bowling session at Ryde Superbowl! We are very proud that 
you have committed to learning and education. You are a home learning superstar! 
On the day, we will have an early lunch and leave school at approximately 12.15pm, travelling via 
Southern Vectis coach. Our bowling session has been booked for 1pm and should finish at 2pm. We aim 
to be back at school for normal pick up time of 2.45pm but please be aware we may be a little later. There 
is no charge for this outing as it is your reward for fabulous home learning. 
After Christmas we will be setting another reward for all home learning and morning work completed. I 
hope that you will be part of the winning team then too! 
Could you please reply by email to families@lanesendpri.iow.sch.uk to give your permission for your child 
to attend, or complete and return the attached Consent Form by Thursday 8th December. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Caroline Sice 
Headteacher 
 
=============================================================================== 
 

Bowling – Ryde Superbowl 
Friday 9th December 2016 

 
 

My child: ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
has permission to attend 
 
Signed: ______________________________  Print: _______________________________ Date: ___________ 
 
 

Superbowl 
Year 6 

Friday 9th December 
 


